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September

Week of September 14-18, 2015

Upcoming 

Events

What We’re Learning!

Reminders and Tips

Typically, I like to send a newsletter every Friday with a plan for the 

upcoming week.  This year, I will focus on Reading and Language Arts.  

You will find things like Spelling words and High-Frequency words that 

will be the focus for the next week.  You should also look for corrected 

papers to come  with your child on Fridays.  This week, we did a lot of 

review, so look for some of that to come home next week.  Some of the 

completed papers from this first week will not come home until the end 

of the year – sort of like a time capsule to show you the progress your 

child has made throughout the year.  

We began our baseline assessment today, and will wrap that up next 

week.  Basically, that is a guide to show me where your child is at, as far 

as reading goes, and will help me to put them in reading groups and 

help me focus instruction based on need.  We will also be doing DIBELS 

assessments next week to help target skills of strength and weakness.  

We will also begin working in our Simple Solutions Grammar books next 

week. 

Your child will also have another reading log to complete for 

a homework grade in reading.  He/she is expected to read for at 

least 20minutes – reading with support is just fine for now!  

These 

will be due back to me each Monday, to allow reading over 

the weekend to catch up if needed. These will be graded, so 

please make sure you are reading with your child! 

•

September 14 – Picture 

Day – Free dress

Specials Schedule: 

Monday – Art

Tuesday – First in 

Math (Computers)

Wednesday – Gym

Thursday – Mass 

(9AM), Health and Library

Friday – Computers

**There is a tentative day 

of Friday for Music, but 

we are still looking for a 

Music teacher. This is 

subject to change –

depending on availability.  

I have attached a guide to show you the behavior management system I will use 

with your child in the mornings.  This is similar to Mrs. Segerstrom’s cards from last 

year, with room to move up, not just down.  Your child will receive stickers on a 

chart, based on the color the end on while in my classroom and can earn treasure 

box prizes when their chart is complete.

I will be updating our class website periodically! 
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